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Dear Educator,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you very much for all that you do for our children. February is Children's Dental Health Month and so we are offering to come and give a short 30 minute lesson to your class on proper dental hygiene. As part of the lesson, we will provide free toothbrushes and children’s toothpaste. 
Cavities are the #1 most common childhood disease in the United States and results in countless hours of missed class time. Educating our children and getting them excited about proper dental hygiene is one powerful tool to help protect our kids from the pain and discomfort of cavities. 
We have tentative openings on February 19th and the 23rd but may be able to do another date if you contact us. If you would like us to come to your class please give us a call at 417 781 5600 or e-mail us at info@associatesofdentalarts.com. Thank you and have a great day.

Sincerely,
The Associates of Dental Arts Team
